
 
 

Due to COVID-19, we have created a plan to keep you and our volunteers 
safe. We have some important information to share before you can shop. 
These rules must be strictly enforced to keep everyone healthy!  
 
 
1. SHOP BY APPOINTMENT ONLY: You will now need to sign up for a time slot to shop and 
cannot show up at any time. We have to do this to control the number of people we have at the 
Closet on a day. 

• The sign up link will be pinned to the top of our Facebook page and you will be able to 
find it under the “Get Help” tab on our website www.kentoncloset.org 

 
2. TIME RESTRICTION: You will have one hour to shop. If you are late for your shopping time, 
your time to shop will be shortened to make sure the next family has their full hour to shop. 
 
3. COME PREPARED. Please know your child’s clothing and shoe size ahead of time. You will 
have limited time to shop and this will make sure your shopping visit runs smoothly. We ask 
that you arrive about 5 minutes before your shopping time if you are already registered or 15 
minutes before your shopping time if you are new. If you are registering for the first time, 
please make sure you have a photo id and proof of residency (for example, a utility bill or 
rental agreement with your name). We verify residency with the school district. You will need 
photo id to shop every time.  
 
4. MASKS ARE REQUIRED. You (and everyone who is shopping with you) will need a mask while 
in our building. The mask must cover the nose and mouth. A t-shirt is not considered a mask 
and you will not be allowed in with a t-shirt over your face. 
 
5. YOU MUST PRACTICE SOCIAL DISTANCING. This means making sure there 
are 6 feet between you and other people. 
 
6. NO CHILDREN UNDER THE AGE OF 5 CAN COME TO THE CLOSET AT THIS TIME. YOU can still get 
clothing for children under the age of 5 but they cannot shop with you. We are sorry for any 
inconvenience but this helps us to reduce the number of surfaces that are touched. This may 
change in the future as the State’s reopening plan unfolds.  
 
7. BE WELL WHEN YOU SHOP! If you or someone in your household is not feeling well or is 
showing signs of COVID, please do not shop.  
 
8. CANCEL IF YOU CAN’T COME. If you cannot make your appointment, please cancel it so the 
slot can be used by someone else. 
 

Thank you for understanding!  
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